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James Wolfe, P.E., was appointed District Six Secretary of the Florida 
Department of Transportation on May 23, 2016. He is responsible for 
the overall planning, design, construction, maintenance and operation 
of the State Highway System in Miami- Dade and Monroe Counties. He 
holds both undergraduate and graduate degrees in civil engineering 
from the University of Florida. Mr. Wolfe has been with the Florida 
Department of Transportation for 36 years, serving ultimately as the 
District 4 Secretary. He was previously both the Director of Operations 
and the Director of Development. While at District 4, Jim led the team 
that delivered the I-595 project, which was the first availability 
payment P3 highway project in the country. As District Secretary, Mr. 
Wolfe serves on the Department’s Executive Leadership Team and 
Miami-Dade Expressway Authority Board of Directors. 
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